
 

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week! 
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Messy Church Fun 

48 children attended Messy Church on Monday. Our 

school value this term is friendship so we used this as 

the theme.  The children made friendship bracelets, 

drew pictures, completed word searches and 

discussed what it means to be a good friend. We also 

had a visit from “Open the Book” from St Laurence 

Church. Thank you to all the volunteers! 

 

 

A huge well done to our year 6 pupils for completing their SATs exams this week and a 

big thank you to the rest of the children for being so quiet and well behaved every 

morning! Year 6 enjoyed a delicious, healthy breakfast each day at 8.30am. 



 
  

 

Sickness and Tummy bugs 

PLEASE keep your child away from school for the full 48 hours 

Thank you for your cooperation 



 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

Diary Dates 

Mondays – Lunchtime KS2 Korean Club in Squirrels classroom 

Tuesdays after school – PH Sports Netball/Basketball Club 3.30-4.30pm with Mr Evans 

Thursday afternoons – Forest school Reception and Year 1;  Ukulele Club Year 6  

Fridays – Football club 3.30-4.30pm with Raph Burke 

18th May – Year 3 and 4 Athletics with Chew Valley School (wear PE kit and bring packed lunch) 

19th May PTA Clothing Collection 

Wednesday 25th May Year 2 Strike and field event with Chew Valley School 

Thursday 26th May – Jubilee celebration in school (all pupils) 

Friday 27th May – INSET DAY 

Monday 30th May to Friday 3rd June – Half Term 

15th June Yr 5 and 6 Quad Kids sports event with Chew Valley School 

28th June Year 1 Tag Tails event with Chew Valley School 

1st July Bring a Bottle Mufti Day for the fete – wine, shampoo, ketchup, champagne etc 

4th-8th July Otter Class residential to Kilve Court 

Tuesday 12th July – Sports Day at EH Playing Fields 

Saturday 16th July EH Village Fete 2-5pm EH Playing Field 

Thursday 21st July – Last day of term 

 

 

 

PTA Clothing collection 

 

19th May 9am in the Preschool carpark 

– ask Vikki Walker for more information 
or to arrange a collection 0777306287 

 

A huge thank you to everyone who 

helped to organise and took part in the 

PTA Curry and Quiz Night at the 

Waldegrave Arms on Friday 6th May.  We 

raised £385 for the school! There was a 

great turn out from Hedgehogs class 

parents and the school admin team! 

Congratulations to Bruce (Y5 Boe’s dad) 

who won the raffle and the quiz! 

Volunteers needed for Fete 16th July 2-5pm. 

Please can you give an hour to run a stall or 

serve refreshments? Contact Gill Alexander 

if you can help. Thank you! 


